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Dear Pastor and Fellowlaborers,

I want to start by thanking everyone who has given or pledged towards our vehicle. As of
now, we have had $5500 come in and the rest has been pledged. Praise the Lord! He has
truly blessed through you.

In February we were in Texas. We were in churches in Mesquite, Wills Point, Denison,
Meridian and Cleburn, as well as a service in a supporting church in Spain. We started
March in Arlington and Garland, and then we were in consecutive missions conferences in
Missouri, Ohio and Louisiana. All these meetings were wonderful and we were well received
and taken care of at these churches.

So some updates:

Firstly, we have not struggled with places to be and are grateful for each new friend made
and each faith challenged. Support is still very slow coming and we ask your continued
prayer in that matter. We are still encouraged by the fact God has chosen us for this field
and we know the money will come in his time.

Second is that we are still seeking our options on entering the country. We have taken
stock of our options and decided to add another opportunity for entry into Norway. This
option involves Elizabeth taking general education classes online while still in the states
and applying at Norwegian colleges for a student visa when it comes time to move. As of
right now, she has been accepted at four online colleges and we are praying and waiting on
the Lord to show us which one, if any, she should start with. Please continue to pray with us
about this and our visa options in general If this is the route He has for us, then we praise
Him. If not, we will wait patiently for the right door to open.
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Romans 11:36 “For of him, and through him, and to him, are all things: to whom be glory for
ever. Amen.” God has us. Just as he has you. It's all him and I know he will do miraculous
things through and for us for His Glory. We just have to trust him and remember that last
bit. It’s all for His Glory. We just get to be involved and watch him work. Watch him work
through you and see what he does for his Glory.

Thank you for your continued prayers for us, and may the Lord Bless you and strengthen
you.

In Christ, Jared and Elizabeth Blair

Our Prayer Needs:

-Continued success scheduling meetings.

-God’s guidance and wisdom as we continue to work on visa plans.
-Pray for travel safety.

In Christ,
Jared and Elizabeth Blair
Sent by First Baptist Church of Meadowview, Pastor Roy Blair

Due to Norway's visa system, we could be kicked out of the country prematurely if they
discover we are missionaries. Please do not post our prayer letters online or read them

during livestream or service recording.

Thank you for helping us out in this way.
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